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So now the World Economic Forum (“Global Government ‘R’ Us”)
wants to rewrite the Bible to make it “correct,” whatever that
means. And it’s bound to turn out just peachy-keen because
they’re going to use AI, “Artificial Intelligence,” to do the
job. What could possibly go wrong?

Apparently  God  and  His  prophets  through  the  ages  got
everything wrong and what the world needs now is a new Bible
that’s transgender, transhumanist, and a bubbling mix of all
the  world’s  religions—except,  of  course,  for  all  those
teachings that we won’t be allowed to hear anymore and all
those things we won’t be allowed to say. The only way to Save
Democracy  and  Save  The  Planet  is  for  a  massive  global
government to decide what is a permitted religious doctrine…
and what isn’t.

To those who think this is a sign that we have truly entered
the End Times—well, what can I say?

Meanwhile, amazon.com completely shut down a customer’s “smart
home” because a delivery man, while grooving on the tunes with
his headphones on, **thought he heard some kind of Racist
remark from the automated robot doorbell. He reported it to
amazon, and amazon responded by locking the poor sucker out of
his home for a week. They also turned off his lights, his
electricity, and everything else—which they could do because
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it was a “smart home” with everything hooked up to amazon. O
brave new world, that has such dindles in it!

But see, this is the way we’re headed, giving power, power,
and more power to inaccessible persons who will do with it
anything they please. Right down to what they’ll include in a
new “Bible” that isn’t the Bible anymore.

Ye shall be as gods—still the greatest con Satan ever pulled
on us.

Some of our inalienable rights just got alienated.

How do they propose to “correct” our religion? Their primary
target, of course, is the Christian religion; but please don’t
think they’ll stop there. Mix ‘em all up—Christianity, Islam,
Buddhism,  Hinduism,  the  Jedi  religion  for  science  fiction
movie buffs—and what have you got?

You’ve got whatever the globalist nabobs say you’ve got from
day to day, depending on which side of the bed they got up on
in the morning. Which is just another way of saying you’ve got
nothing at all.

Yeahbut! Isn’t it worth it, to get a smart home? And a smart
car that they can turn off whenever they please… if you’re
still allowed to have a car at all. And maybe private home
ownership will have to go, too: cram all the plebs together
into high-rise cubbyholes. Again, it will all be managed by
AI, so it’ll be great. And the big boys can always lock us
down again if things get gnarly: their Science will see to it
that there’s always a new Pandemic just around the corner.
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It all sounds pretty hopeless; but the Bible, the real Bible,
reminds us, “He that sitteth in the heavens shall laugh; the
LORD shall have them in derision. Then shall He speak unto
them in His wrath, and vex them in His sore displeasure”
(Psalm 2: 4-5).

Examine the landfill of history to see what that displeasure
means.

I have discussed these and other topics throughout the week on
my blog, http://leeduigon.com/ . Click the link and drop in
for a visit, before they decide we use too much electricity
and  cut  us  all  off.  My  work  can  also  be  found  at
www.chalcedon.edu/  .
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